
ÉCOLE PAULINE JOHNSON PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL 

General Meeting - May 11th 2022 

 
 
Motion to be voted on through Zoom Polls  

Motion: 
École PJ PAC will add a new expense amount of $2000 to PJ PAC Budget 2021/22 
to be used by the Executive Committee for Centennial planning purposes. These 
funds will come out of leftover PAC profit from this year or savings. 

Notes: 

- PJ PAC Executive is currently working with PJ administration to finalize a general vision and 
plan for 2022/23 Centennial celebrations. Proposed funds will be made available for the 
use of an event planner or other initial planning expenses in order to get things moving by 
the end of this year. PAC Executive and/or a Centennial subcommittee will present a final 
plan and budget for the Centennial in the upcoming 2022/23 year. 


